COMMUNITY GRANT AWARD

PROUDLY PRESENT TO

Monmouth Falcons Youth Football and Cheer

In recognition of your continued seruvice and commitment to the residents of

Tinton Falls, Mayor Risa Clay in partnership with NJ Legis lative District 11
Officials Senator Vin Gopal, Assemblywoman Margie Donlon and
Assemblywoman Luanne Peterpaul are pleased to present this 2025

Community Grant Award of $50,000.00 in support of athletic youth
programs and community-based initiatives.

Thank you for your hard work.

Mayor, Borough of Tinton Falls




